
June News: 

Students have been busy taking care of the garden, cooking and planning for our 

new Green Scene space. Students have helped pick out what fruit trees they’d 

like in our orchard and are excited to start digging holes to get ready to plant 

next term. Our Grant order from Flemming’s Nursery has been placed and we 

will receive over 20 new trees in the beginning of term 3. We are very excited 

and look forward to planting the orchard and having a wide variety of fruit to 

cook and eat at Parkdale! 

The grade 4’s were very excited to be a part of the garden this month. They 

have planted an artichoke, rainbow silver beet, broccoli and bok choy. Students 

will be learning the responsibility of taking care of a garden and making 

observations of how vegetables grow over time. 

 

 

 


